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From: Thomas Karwaki <karwaki@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 10:03 AM
To: SENR Exhibits; Lew Frederick
Subject: UPNA opposes SB1541

The University Park Neighborhood Association Board is directly impacted by SB1541 and SB 1508.  The 
UPNA has spent many years working with the DEQ, Neighbors for Clean Air, and local industrial firms 
especially Vigor Shipyards  (which UPNA has a Good Neighbor Agreement) and Daimler.  

The board of UPNA urges you to reject SB 1541 which weakens current DEQ regulatory authority. The UPNA 
board requests that you consider passing SB1508 instead. SB 1508 is the product of over two years of multi-
party efforts and is based on scientific research. It provides a reasonable mechanism to address the regulatory 
compliance concerns and provides needed resources. 

Thomas Karwaki  
UPNA Vice Chair and Land Use Committee Chair 
7139 N.Macrum Ave  
Portland, OR  97203 


